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Comments:  As a dirtbike and dualsport rider I enjoy riding OHV parks. There could be improvements made by

adding more singletrack for motorcycles. Also making the trail system safer by oneway traffic flow. I've enjoyed

helping GARTRA with trail maintence at a few OHV locations. I recently heard there maybe closings of OHV's

this would more atvs and motorcycles using the few that are open and more wear and tear on the trails, also

more likely of collisons on two way double track. If there is more OHV's with singletrack it could bring revenew by

dualsporters coming to ride there. The trails could be created and maintained by volunteers using hand tools and

no machinery. Most of my fellow riders like the low speed tight trails thats one direction.The potental Motorcycle

riders will volunteer to maintain singletrack than just ATV trails.Thanks for the opportunity to give my input on

this.  LG


